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MinnesotaCare Tax Change Effective January 1, 2024 

The Minnesota Department of Revenue has recently published a change to the MinnesotaCare Tax Law for 
provider tax. The tax rate will be increased from 1.6% to 1.8% of gross revenue beginning January 1, 2024. 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) is working to configure the adjustment to 
operating systems to accommodate this change.  
 
For additional information, please refer to Chapter 9 of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota Provider 
Policy & Procedure Manual. 
 
Questions? 
For questions regarding MHCP subscribers, please contact MHCP Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448 or 
send an email to MHCPProviders@bluecrossmn.com. For all other lines of business, please contact Provider 
Services at 651-662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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